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Dear Friends,  

Thank you for your prayers, financial support, and burden to fulfill the Great Commission. 
Thank you for permitting us to be your co-laborers. It is our daily desire to advance the cause 
of missions. We seek to do so on every trip taken, every appointment kept, every conversation 
held, and every divine appointment. We want to be faithful in reaching the world with the 
Gospel. 

The Lord allowed me to preach at Ambassador Baptist College during their Missions 
emphasis week. God led me to preach to these laborers-in-training on why Christ said you 
could not be my disciple. (Luke 14)  The three things Christ mentioned plague missionary 
work today. Those three things are a divided devotion, a dereliction of duty, and a deliberate 
decision. Pray for the students whose hearts the Lord touched during that week. Your 
investment allowed me to influence men and women for the work of missions; thank you. 

The Lord gave opportunities to further the cause of missions in eight churches since 
November. In these meetings, believers made commitments to give like the Macedonians. 
Commitments to give themselves to the Lord and to the work of the Lord. I appreciate the 
Lord opening these doors. Your investment of prayer made the difference in the preaching of 
the word of God; thank you. 

The Lord provided moments to encourage and equip 
missionaries in their work for the Lord. Missionaries are 
like you. They have highs and lows. They have great 
successes and equal losses. In my place of service God 
brings my way such as these. I cannot tell you their 
personal stories. Yet, I can tell you, that missionaries 
needs your prayers as Satan desires to sift as wheat the 
laborers of Christ. Your investment in our ministry 
enables me to stand at the intersection of hope and hurt 
to share a word of consolation; thank you. 

Finally, Kim and I wish you and yours a blessed 
Christmas. It is our prayer that you see the reminders of 
God’s grace, mercy and peace as we rejoice in the birth 
of Christ.   

Serving Him, 

 
John O'Malley
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